
 

Children... showing aptitude for every kind of learning, well informed, quick to understand, 

and qualified to serve in the King’s palace.”  Daniel 1:4 NIV 
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April 11, 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Cornerstone Chrisitan School Staff  

 

There appears to be excitement in the air as our students, parents and teachers get ready to 

take a week off from school. However, during all the planning for the anticipated week I would 

like to remind everyone not to forget the upcoming celebration of the resurrection of our Lord 

and Savior Jesus Christ. 

 

Take time to read Luke 24:1-53 with your family and reminisce on the miracle of the 

resurrection. We are so blessed to be able to worship the Lord of Lords and have the hope of 

someday being able to worship Him face to face. 

 

Happy resurrection Sunday. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jeannette Rosa-Sanchez, MS Ed., LMSW 

School Administrator  
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